
 

 
 
 

Notice of Extension 
 

RFQ22-4700-PRO Facilitating community engagement 

The Pacific Community hereby gives notice that the submission deadline date for RFQ 22-4700-PRO  
Procurement of Services to facilitate Community Engagement  has been extended from 11th 
November to 15th November 2022, 4pm Fiji time. 
 
All other terms and conditions remain unchanged. For further information/clarification please contact 
jacquir@spc.int or toms@spc.int  
 
Date of extension notice: 10 September 2022 
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